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GENTLE REMINDER FOR PARENT SURVEY COMPLETION 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Greetings from Habitat School, Al Tallah 
 
 
We have sent the MOE Parent survey. 

This is a gentle reminder for Parents to complete the survey on or before 18.09.2022. 

Parent survey Link: https://forms.office.com/r/YghMEEC77M 

Kindly note: Select HABITAT PRIVATE SCHOOL /AL TALLAH Branch from the list of schools 

given in the survey.  

We aim to achieve the 100% participation of all our parents. Therefore kindly support us in 

completing the survey on time. 

 

 

  Regards, 

 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 
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